3.5.19

General Announcements:
Tomorrow is an 8period Mass day due to Ash Wednesday. Plan and dress accordingly.

The library will be closed today, Tuesday, March 5, from Noon to 1:30 p.m.
The NHS meeting scheduled for March 7 has been cancelled.

The next Manna House visit has been re-scheduled for Monday, March 25. That's the day we get back from
Spring break.....a new sign-up sheet is on the library door.

There are only two more weeks till spring break. If you are going to get your driver’s permit over spring break,
please come by the front office and request a proof of enrollment form BEFORE spring break.

Guidance Announcements:
Seniors - please start turning in all acceptances to the counseling office.

Sports Announcements:

Wish both softball and baseball luck as they compete today. Softball plays West Limestone away, and baseball
plays Columbia at home.
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Happy Birthday to David Carlsson, Eva Tecklenborg, % ’/'

& ‘/‘ Lauren Grace Acupan, and Matthew Byrne!! ’
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